



Mrs J M Underhill Housemistress St Oswald's

Email: st.oswalds@ellesmere.com

16th September 2016

Dear Parent,

Your daughter participated in a piloxing class held in St. Oswald's last week - this is a fusion exercise class combining pilates and boxing. This class will run every Tuesday evening from 9.00pm to 10.00pm for 11 more weeks at a cost of ± 60 .

Your daughter has indicated she would like to attend the classes each week. Please can you confirm if you are happy for your daughter to participate in the class and for the £60 to be added to your bill.

Please confirm the above by emailing st.oswalds@ellesmere.com or calling us on 01691 626539.

Kind regards,

Jema Undenhill